
 
 

 
 

                    Date: June 08, 2018 

 

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 

MINISTRY OF CIVIL AVIATION 

   

GLOBAL INVITATION FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR PROPOSED 

STRATEGIC DISINVESTMENT OF 51% STAKE IN PAWAN HANS LIMITED (“PHL”) 

BY GOVERNMENT OF INDIA (GOI) 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Extension in last date for submission of Expression of Interest (EOI)  

The last date for submission of EOI for Strategic Disinvestment of PHL, in response to the 

Preliminary Information Memorandum (PIM) issued on April 14, 2018 and corrigendum to 

the PIM issued on May 31, 2018, has been extended up to June 18, 2018 (6:45 PM). 

 

Timelines for all other subsequent activities will change accordingly. 


